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25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
 
Sports Day – Monday 7th July 2025 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Glazebury Sports Day, taking place on Monday  
7th July 2025. This event is a wonderful opportunity for our children to showcase their sporting 
abilities and teamwork skills.  
 
Please see below for the event timings: 

• EYFS:- 
• Younger Nursery (2 year olds)–    9:15am to 9:45am 
• Nursery (N2) (3 and 4 year olds)                     10:00am to 10:30am 
• Reception      10:45am to 11:15am 

KS1 and KS2 
• Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6,     1:15pm – 3:00pm 

 
If your nursery child doesn’t usually attend on a Monday morning and you would like them to, 
please let the nursery lead or school know. You can bring them along at 9am on Monday, they 
can remain with yourself and then take part in their event.  Children in school will remain with 
their class throughout the event for safety and organisation. 
 
All events will take place on the school field. We kindly ask that you enter the school via the main 
pedestrian entrance on Hurst Lane.  
 
To help ensure a smooth and enjoyable day, please ensure your child: 

• Brings a water bottle 
• Wears a hat 
• Has their PE kit and trainers in school. 
• Has sun cream applied before arriving at school (weather dependent) 

 
A refreshment station will be provided for each year group to help children stay hydrated. Drinks 
will be provided for children. 
Refreshments will also be available for parents and carers to purchase, and we encourage you 
to bring a chair or blanket for comfort while watching the events. 
 
In the event of poor weather, we will send a text message update by 8:30am on the day. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you to this exciting school 
event. 
 
Miss M Foster 
PE Lead 
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